Enclosed is an appointment to attend the Syncope Clinic which is for people who have had a blackout. This takes place in:

Clinic Area G, First floor, Queen Elizabeth University Hospital.

The clinic is run by Drs Mitchell and Anderton. We are Consultant Physicians with a specialist interest in Syncope. We also specialise in Geriatric Medicine but this clinic is for all age groups.

At your first appointment you will have an ECG taken if that has not been done recently. You will then spend approximately 30 minutes talking with the doctor and being examined. If you have had any tests before the clinic, we will be able to give you those results.

It can be useful for us to speak with someone who has seen you blackout. If possible, you could bring their phone number and we can phone them from clinic.

If you have any questions or do not plan on attending, please contact our secretary, Linda Boyle, on 0141 347 8777.

We look forward to seeing you

Dr Lesley Anderton

Dr Lara Mitchell

Them lubeled